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Weekly Highlights 

As this school year comes to an end, we had an exciting short week of celebrations and 
awards for 5th and 8th grade. On Monday, June 2nd, our 5th grade Rams had their promotion 
ceremony as they anxiously await middle school life. On Tuesday, June 3rd, our 8th grade 
Rams took to the stage at Delmar-Tusa Field House for their 8th grade promotion 
ceremony, marking their first step in their journey to high school. Wednesday, the last day 
of school for students, was packed full of action as both students and faculty faced-off in 
a Faculty-Student basketball game, and emotions ran high as our 8th grade Rams said 
goodbye to their T.H. Rogers teachers and friends. 

Dear Ram families,  

We made it! The last day of 2024-2025 is here and the PTO could not thank 
EVERYONE enough for their dedication for a wonderful school year. As we head into 
summer, we wish you safe adventures over the break. Best of luck to all of our 8th 
graders heading to their respective high schools and we welcome new students 
from across all grades to the Ram family!  

For anyone interested in participating and/or volunteering with the PTO next year, 
please email us at throgerspto@gmail.com and we will get back to you!  

Warm Regards, 

Eric Munsayac and Alice Liu 
PTO Co-Presidents 

 

Staff Highlight 

As we close another school year, 
we would like to extend our 
deepest gratitude to each of our 
faculty and staff for your 
unwavering dedication, tireless 
effort, and remarkable teamwork. 
Your passion for education and 
commitment to our students have 
made a lasting impact, not just in 
classrooms, but in hearts and 
futures. I am so proud to work 
alongside such a compassionate 
and talented team. Thank you for 
everything you’ve done to make 
this year meaningful, memorable, 
and full of growth—for our 
students and for each other. As you 
head into summer, I hope you find 
time to rest, recharge, and enjoy 
the well-deserved break with loved 
ones. You’ve earned it! 
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CHARACTER TRAITS OF THE MONTH 


